

August 4, 2011

Mr. Steve Smith
President
Covenant Construction & Interiors, Inc.
P. O. Box 1228
Canton, Texas 75103

Dear Steve,

Since 2007 when I came to Campbell Centre, I have had the pleasure of working with Covenant Construction. I have always appreciated your thoroughness, attention to detail, promptness, and most importantly, the integrity with which you run your company and do your business. We have done many projects since then and all have been met with complete success.

I also appreciate all the times you have responded so quickly to my many requests for a quick number that I needed for leasing purposes and all the times you have addressed the needs of this property whether they were large or small.

You, and all the superintendents we have worked with, are always courteous and responsive to us as well as our tenants. Thank you for everything you do for us, and we look forward to our continued relationship with you and Ron, who does such a great job as Superintendent.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Guinn, CPM, BPA

General Manager